
 

 

 

Anniversary Masses  

 
Knockerra Church 

 

Saturday 22nd May 8pm 
J.J and Frances O’Dea 

James Browne & deceased family members, 

Molougha 

Con and Margaret Callaghan and family members 

P.J., Jackie and Mary McCarthy, Tonovoher. 

 

Saturday 29th May 8pm 
Joe and Mary McInerney, Donogrogue, Killimer 

Jerry and Marcus Mahony, Tullagower 

James Marrinan, Tullagower 

 

Killimer Church 

 

Sunday 23rd May 11am 
Month’s Mind  

P.J. Mc Namara, Moneen 

 

Sunday 23rd May 1pm 
Month’s Mind 

Hazel Behan 

 

Sunday 30th May 11am  
Kathleen Daly, Woodview, Killimer 

Micho and Margaret McInerney, Donogrogue, 

Killimer. 

 

New Changes To Mass Attendance 
Our  churches are once again open to the public for 

Mass on a limited basis. We are limited to 50 people 

being present for Mass. 

This limit will apply to all Masses, daily and 

weekend. 

Face masks and social distancing will still apply.  

We are delighted to be allowed open and will continue 

to make the churches a safe place for all who attend 

our services. Our stewards will be on hand to direct 

you to your seats. Please remember to sanitise your 

hands on the way in and out of the church. 

 

 

 

 

Mass Schedule Change  

The new schedule for morning Mass is as follows 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday at 8.55 a.m. each 

morning in Knockerra Church; Thursday & Friday at 

8.55 a.m. in Killimer Church. All masses are available 

via webcam from each church. 

 

Safeguarding Month  

With the good news that our churches are open, 

safeguarding checks within the parish will take place to 

ensure and maintain a safe environment. We welcome 

people back and offer our continued reassurance of our 

commitment to safeguarding in the parish and diocese. 

 

‘Safeguarding is Everybody’s 

Responsibility’.  
To safeguard those most vulnerable, we all have a part 

to play. If we have a concern for the safety / wellbeing 

of anybody, we must report this to the appropriate 

authority, whether that be, Gardai, HSE, Tusla, GP, 

Church Authority. The Diocesan Designated Liaison 

persons are not only available to you for church related 

concerns but can offer you advice on how to report any 

concerns in the wider context. Their details are; DLP, 

Cleo Yates-0873553024, Deputy DLP Joe Searson 085 

2535326 

 

Killimer Church Rota 
Stewards 

Sunday 30th May: Fiona Mc Mahon & Caroline Lynch 

Sunday 6th June: Jackie Hassett, Marie Callinan & 

Marian McKeown. 

 

Accord 
The Accord Centre in Ennis is looking to 

recruit a part time office administrator for 

15.5 hours per week. For further 

information email 

accordennis1@gmail.comor telephone 085-

2358384  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

22nd & 23rd May 2021 
Fr. Pat Larkin: 9062729 Fr Michael Sheedy: Tel: 9051093 

Newsletter: Caroline Lynch 0860660535 carolineylynch@yahoo.com 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives: Marie Callinan & Laura Fennell 

  



 

 

 

Milford Care Centre  
Are you interested in learning about grief 

and loss and how to support the bereaved? 

Milford Care Centre is offering an online Bereavement 

Support Education Programme, commencing on Wed 

15th Sept 2021 and running over 12 consecutive 

Wednesdays from 2.30- 4.30pm, with a Personal 

Development Weekend on 2nd & 3rd 

October 2021. Fees apply. This programme is aimed at 

anyone who is interested in learning more about the 

grief experience and how to support bereaved people in 

an informal setting. If you would like to participate in 

this information evening, please 

register in advance on https://milfordeducation.ie/ or 

alternatively, contact Lauren Brochu, Education 

Department, at l.brochu@milfordcc.ie or 061 485800. 

 

 
 

 

Pentecost Sunday —23rd May 2021 
Come, Holy Spirit, come and speak through a new 

generation of men and women as you spoke through the 

prophets of old. 

Grant us new prophets who will announce God’s truth, 

love, mercy and justice. 

Come, Holy Spirit, who descended on Mary as she 

conceived the Son of God in her womb.  

Descend on us and form us into the image of Jesus. 

Come, Holy Spirit, who filled the unborn John the 

Baptist with joy in the womb of his mother, Elizabeth. 

Fill all the baptised with the joy of our calling and a 

new desire to witness in the world.  

Come, Holy Spirit, who descended on Mary and the 

apostles at the first Pentecost, enlivening the Church in 

its infancy. 

Descend on us anew, filling us with new life. 

 Pour out your gifts and miracles upon us as you once 

did in the Upper Room. 

Come, Holy Spirit, free us from fear and fill us with a 

holy courage as you did for the infant Church so that 

your Church may proclaim the Good News to the men 

and women of today to the ends of the Earth. 

 Amen 

 

 

 
 

 

Tax Rebate On Parish Donations  
Sincere thanks to all those who have returned their 

CHY3 form in the past weeks. This will greatly assist 

the parish in claiming extra money from revenue at no 

expense to each individual. We make an appeal to all 

others who received CHY3 forms to return them as 

soon as possible. All support is greatly appreciated in 

these challenging times. 

 

Join Accord 
We are now recruiting volunteer facilitators. 

If you have a positive attitude towards marriage in the 

Catholic Church. If you have the enthusiasm to be part 

of the Accord team in supporting couples who are 

preparing for the Sacrament of Marriage– we want to 

hear from you. Contact Accord at 085-2358384 or 

email accordennis1@gmail.com before Monday 

24th May 

 

Music Generation 
Music Generation at Kilrush Family Resource Centre 

This camp is open to ages 12-18 years with experience 

necessary. Date: June 9th, 10th, 11th, 12th, 16th, 17th, 18th 

& 19th. Times: 10am – 4pm every day. For more info 

tel: 065 9052173 

 

Basket Weaving Classes 
We are excited to announce our online crafts sessions 

are starting soon! Join our weekly group to learn the 

basics of basket weaving and practice your new skill in 

a friendly atmosphere. For more information contact 

065 905 2173 or groups@westclarefrc.ie 

 

New Sea Safari 
Lockdown is OVER!! lt's time to have some fun! We're 

so excited to launch our new Sea Safari Service from 

Kilrush on Saturday June 5th!! It's the best fun you'll 

have on the water!! Summer..let’s be havin' you! 

Follow the page below for further updates on the 

opening! 

West Coast RIB Adventures 

 

Orla’s Slimming World 
Orla’s Slimming World will return on Tues 8th June in 

Kilrush Community Centre. After some difficulties 

with re-opening, Orla has finally got the go ahead! 

Members will need to book ahead first & she will see 

you on a 1 to 1 basis, so booking 

is essential. Tel: Orla @ 085 876 1334 

 

 

 

 
 

 


